
410-386-0135
bgccarrollcounty.org

AUGUST 15
5–7 PM
at the Pantherplex
(formerly North Carroll High School)
1400 Panther Drive
Hampstead, MD, 21074

No registration necessary!

You are invited
 to come and see
 our new facility!

Learn how the Boys & Girls Clubs 
of Carroll County are opening doors 
for our youth in Northern Carroll!
• Tour our facilities
• Learn about our programs
• Meet some of our members
• Learn about our life-changing work with 

the young people in our community
• Sign up for Club 

Take 
 THE Tour!

Join us 
    FOR OUR 

Open 
House!

Boys & Girls Clubis coming to Hampstead!


